
The Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting, July 6, 2021: Quick Notes 

 

 

 The Madison County Board of Supervisors, (the Board), voted to accept the 2021 Real 

and Personal Property Tax Rolls, as presented by Tax Assessor Norman Cannady.  They 

showed an overall growth of 2.7 percent for the period. 

 

 The Board approved the final plat for the Heron’s Bay of Caroline. The Development is 

approximately 31 acres with 84 lots. 

 

 The Board approved and awarded the McCullough Road Bridge Rehabilitation contract 

to the lowest bidder, Key, LLC. for $146,197.50. 

 

 The Board approved hiring Neel Schaffer to assist the County in conducting a 

transportation study to help prioritize roadway improvements for $43,500. 

 

 The Board, at the request of the Madison County Economic Development Authority, 

(MCEDA), rezoned the Northwest corner of Highway 17 and Sulphur Springs Road from 

A-1 (agricultural) to C-2 (commercial). 

 

 The Board, at the request of the Madison County School District, approved a site plan 

and a rezoning request from R-1 (residential) to SU-2 (special use) of land near Highway 

463. 

 

 The Board approved hiring Dale Partners Architects for architectural services for the 

Madison County shooting range that will be located on Mount Leopard Road.  

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again Monday, July 19, 2021,  

at 5:00 p.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

Please download our app, Madison Supervisors 


